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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, September 03, 2010 8:24 AM
To: 'Lia Holden'
Subject: RE: Request for Extension - RO 000511 3255 Mecartney Road, Alameda, BP 11270

Dear Ms. Holden, 
 
Under the circumstances presented in your e-mail correspondence, the revised due date is acceptable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502-6577 
  
Phone: (510) 777-2478 
Fax: (510) 337-9335 
  
E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 
  
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 
Confidentiality Notice: This e‐mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 
may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e‐mail and destroy all copies of the 
original message. 
 
From: Lia Holden [mailto:LHolden@deltaenv.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 02, 2010 12:19 PM 
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Request for Extension - RO 000511 3255 Mecartney Road, Alameda, BP 11270 
 
Dear Mr. Khatri, 
As you are aware, Delta had conducted soil gas sampling at the subject site on Friday August 27, 2010.  
This sampling was conducted per your directive letter received on July 27, 2010 and dated July 22, 2010.  
Helium was used as a leak tracer during the sampling.  At the time the canisters were ordered from the 
laboratory, Delta informed the laboratory (in writing) of our need to analyze for helium.  Delta was to 
receive the data from the sampling event today, but received a call yesterday evening from the lab.  Our 
contracted lab has made an irreparable error; the lab pressurized the Summa canisters with helium, which 
has invalidated all of the samples.   
  
We have scheduled the resampling to occur on Thursday, September 9, 2010.   
  
As we are now required to repeat the sampling event, Delta respectfully requests an extension of 
the September 20th deadline, to November 12, 2010.   This additional time will allow for the 
resampling, laboratory sample analysis, data evaluation, and report preparation.  
  
  
Your consideration is greatly appreciated,  
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Lia  
  
  
  
  
  
  
Lia Holden, PG | Geologist - Project Manager  | North American Operations 
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company 
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